
Invitation to exclusive pre-conference pitching session
Dear guests,

Once again, we would like to give a small number of selected startups and growth companies the chance to take 
part in pre-conference pitching sessions on the morning of the 30th of January 2020 in our Berlin office at 
Friedrichstraße 140, 10117 Berlin. 

To apply for this session, please send a one-pager or pitch deck to the email below:
york-alexander.von.massenbach@luther-lawfirm.com

Our panel will pre-scan the applications and select suitable startups/growth companies to get the chance to pitch 
in front of our investors in an informal investor’s meet and greet before the conference (one-on-ones). 
For any questions please contact York.

See you in Berlin.


